From: William Bergmann <william.bergmann@icloud.com>

Sent time: 04/17/2020 02:50:57 PM

To: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: Hollywood Center comments
Hello Ms Nguyen,

I want to put my 2 cents in for this project. As a 35 year resident of Hollywood I’ve seen dramatic proposals come and go, and
am involved with one myself aimed to memorialize California’s contribution to world culture as the center of the creative universe.

I've followed this from the beginning and compliment the developers for their patience and fortitude while facing the classic
NIMBY challenges always present.

Much progress has been made in the last 25 years in Hollywood in spite of what I think is a moribund Chamber of Commerce. But
we need much, much more! This is only one of what should be 50 similar sized developments!

William Bergmann

william.bergmann@jicloud.com
1701 N. Orange Grove Ave.

Hollywood, CA 90046 USA
323.874.8017
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